
This year marked the  75th anni-
versary  of the HR Southwest 
Conference.  Our SHRM mem-

bers were able to celebrate this milestone 
through the student sponsorship program. 
Rachel Sargent, attended the conference 
and enjoyed the educational classes , as well 
as the panels.  The panels were composed of 
HR professionals from all areas and shared 
their experiences and gave advice. Advice 
Rachel is soaking in as she prepares to dive 
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Tina Opp was at  
UNT Dallas on October 12, 2016 
as a guest speaker for SHRM 
to deliver  important infor-
mation to our members relat-
ing to compensation. Under-
standing the compensation 
strategy and how it is an im-
portant role to the overall 

Human Resource strategy will be 
an advantage when searching for 
a new job opportunity. Ms. Opp is 
currently the president for the  
NTCA, an organization focused on 
promoting the “total rewards 
profession”: The School of busi-
ness is a member of this associ-
ation and has provided all UNT 
Dallas students membership as 
well. The NTCA holds monthly 
luncheons  in which students can 
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attend for a low price, usually 
$15. We encourage all students 
to take advantage of all the 
learning opportunities offered, 
including NETWORKING!   

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

NOVEMBER 8 — DALLAS HR LUNCHEON “THE MYTHS OF PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT” 
                               SHERATON DALLAS HOTEL BY GALLERIA 
                               11:30 AM—1:15 PM 
NOVEMBER 16 —RESUME TRAINING  WITH DR. MUNIZ  

NOVEMBER 30 —MILITARY RESUME WORKSHOP 

DECEMBER 8 — NTCA ANNUAL HOLIDAY LUNCHEON   
               MAGGIANO’S– THE SHOPS AT WILLOW BEND 
               11:00 AM - 1:00 PM 

into her career.  The conference is  a 
great experience to gain insight about 
the  profession by allowing students to 
network with other students and pro-
fessionals in all areas of  human re-
source.  

 

 



MILITARY RESUME WORKSHOP 

UNT Dallas SHRM and Veterans Student 
OrganizaƟon are doing it again!  

Join us on November 30, 2016 to  honor 
Veterans Day as we help build and re-
view the resumes of those who have 
served our country. Contact Amanda 
Ruiz-Montero to sign up as a volunteer :  

AmandaRuiz-Montero@my.untdallas.edu  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rebeca  Rodrigues joined SHRM without 
hesitation as soon as she found out about it. 
She has been an HR Professional for 12 
years  and enjoys her job because she loves 
to connect with people– both at work and 
outside of it as well. Through out her career 
she has learned the importance of being a 
resource to her associates. “Regardless of 
how busy you are, or how many reports or 
files you have to run or make, give yourself 
the opportunity to build rapport with your 
associates and provide the help they need”. 
Rebeca is dedicated to the profession, she 
currently holds SHRM-SCP and PHR and is 
now working on her Bachelor’s, her ex-
pected graduation is Fall 2017. The founda-
tion of Human Resource comes from laws 
and regulations that are constantly chang-
ing and  Rebeca says the best advice she 
has received  about not knowing the answer 
to a question is to  say you don’t know the 
answer rather than to make one up.  Human 
Resource relies on policies to make the 
right decision for the company and employ-
ees.  

BECOME A SHRM MEMBER, 
TAKE A LEAP AND BE A 

LEADER 

FOLLOW US!! 

WINTER EXAM WINDOW IS STILL 
OPEN FOR SHRM-CP OR  

SHRM-SCP 
LATE APPLICATION DEADLINE: 

NOVEMBER 11, 2016 

WE ARE ALWAYS LOOKING TO 
ADD TO OUR TEAM. IF YOU 
WOULD LIKE TO VOLUNTEER 
AND BE PART OF SHRM 
CONTACT  US AT 
    SHRM-UNTDALLAS.ORG 

COMMUNITY SERVICE: 

SERCH INSTITUTE 

Urban SERCH InsƟtute is in need of community 
service members for an event on November 4, 
2016 to assist aƩendees of a job fair fill out em-
ployment applicaƟons. The event will be held at 
Oran M. Roberts Elementary and will benefit peo-
ple with limited computer experience. Please 
contact Dr. Muniz to sign up: 

             Elizabeth.Muniz@untdallas.edu  

COMMUNITIES OF HEALTH THROUGH FRESH 
FOOD 

BRIGHTER BITES 

Volunteers are needed every Friday between  
9:00 AM –2:30 PM at Oran M. Roberts to 

help sort and bag fresh fruits and vegetables 
that are given to  student’s families.  Individ-

uals and OrganizaƟons are encouraged to 
sign up. Contact Dr. Priya Eimerbrink 

972-338-1568 

Priya.Eimerbrink@untdallas.edu 

 

Yes it’s coming to UNT Dallas!   

We’ve heard about the residence hall 
opening it’s doors Fall 2017, but we 

have just learned that something more 
exciting is coming.. Are you ready 

OB&HR undergraduates?? Next Fall, 
UNT Dallas will  offer its very own MBA 
with an HR concentration. More details 
to come, so stay tuned and get ready to 

sign up. 

SHRM  would like to congratulate 
former President Chris Lovrien  on 
obtaining the HR Assistant posiƟon 
with VA Health Care Systems. We 
wish you the best . 

NewsleƩer Editor: Nancy Castaneda 


